
Holy Spirit Youth Events Pick-Up Policy 

In order to maintain compliance with Diocesan Safe Environment Policies and to ensure 

the safety of your child at all times, you MUST pick up your child within 15 minutes of the 

end of a church event (e.g., event time 6:00-8:00, pick-up time is no later than 8:15). If you 

are unable to do so or arrange for your child to be picked up by the end of the designated 

pick-up time, they will be sent to sit in front of our Church Office (a space known as Spirit 

Foyer), and an Adult will supervise them through the glass of our front office.               

You may pick up your child there. 

*I recognize that Holy Spirit Catholic Church has a copy of this document on file for my child, 

 

 ___________________________________________________.  

(child name) 

*copy for personal records* 

 

_  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _   

Holy Spirit Youth Events Pick-up Policy Agreement 

(see back for policy) 

I ____________________________________ agree to respect and abide by the above policy 

(parent name)  

for HSCC Youth Events for my child, _________________________________________.  

(child name) 

Parent Signature __________________________________ Date: ______________________ 

*For Holy Spirit Catholic Church office records* 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _   

 

Holy Spirit Youth Events Pick-up Policy Agreement 

 

In order to maintain compliance with Diocesan Safe Environment Policies and to ensure 

the safety of your child at all times, you MUST pick up your child within 15 minutes of the 

end of a church event (e.g., event time 6:00-8:00, pick-up time is no later than 8:15). If you 

are unable to do so or arrange for your child to be picked up by the end of the designated 

pick-up time, they will be sent to sit in front of our Church Office (a space known as Spirit 

Foyer), and an Adult will supervise them through the glass of our front office.                

You may pick up your child there. 


